
Peace Lutheran School  

Media Opt-Out Form 

2023/2024 

  

  

Equipping students for lives of Christian witness, servant leadership, and academic success 

  

  
  

  

This is to certify that I do not give my permission to release my child(ren)’s photo in any 

way (including yearbook, newsletters, and social media). 

 

This form remains in place as long as your child(ren) are attending Peace Lutheran 

School.   

If you would like to change this at any time, please contact the office to rescind this 

Media Opt-Out Form in writing.  

  

Thank you.  

  

Please Note: All school families’ contact information is listed in the Fast Direct 

Directory. If you do not want your information shown on Fast Direct, please log in to 

your Fast Direct account, click on view/edit parent information, and deselect your 

information under Publish to Directory for both parents.  

 

 

  

Student’s Name: 

 (please print) 
  

Print name of 

Parent/Guardian: 

(please print) 

  

Parent/Guardian 

Signature: 

(sign) 

  

Date:   
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